
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2022 

  The Council is currently facing soaring energy costs while 

working on its transition to net-zero.  

Question (1) What action is the Council taking, in addition to previously 

announced plans, to further reduce its carbon footprint and 

its energy bill by implementing energy saving measures in 

its workplaces and public buildings? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will officers report on these actions to the Finance and 

Resources Committee? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If so, when is a report likely to be presented? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


